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In what became known as the “The Agreement,” the US and England 
entered into a loose agreement for aviation training which set an 
example for ongoing Anglo-American cooperation. In May 1917, the 
Royal Flying Corps (RFC) Canada and the Aviation Section of the US 
Army Signal Corps agreed:

• The RFC would train 300 American pilots and enough ground 
personnel to organize 10 squadrons for the US Army Air Service.

• The US Army would construct a site in the US for the RFC to use in winter months. 

In June 1917, the US War Department inspected six sites around Fort Worth. In July, the Royal Flying 
Corps inspected sites in Texas and Louisiana. In August, the War Department signed leases on 3 sites 
around Fort Worth and began construction. In September, the RFC selected the Fort Worth sites and 
Camp Taliaferro (pronounced “Toliver”) was established. The RFC designated all their fl ying fi elds here 
under the name Camp Taliaferro. The individual airfi elds were referred to as Camp Taliaferro Number 
1, Number 2, and Number 3. Airmen from Canada arrived in November 1917.

An offi ce in the basement of the Chamber of Commerce Building served as the 
fi rst headquarters of Camp Taliaferro. The offi ce later moved to the Touraine 
Building at 7th and Throckmorton. Eventually, 7,000 people were stationed 
at the airfi elds and headquarters known collectively as Camp Taliaferro. 
The Royal Flying Corps became the Royal Air Force. After they departed in 
April 1918, Camp Taliaferro was closed, and each of the fl ying fi elds was 
operated independently.

TAKE AWAY: America and England have had a long history of cooperation. 
This was seen here during World War One with the training of British 
airmen. “Airmen” refers to everyone working in aviation: pilots, mechanics, 
instructors, etc.
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THE AGREEMENT 


